
 

 
Knob Noster Public Schools has selected Mr. Paul Brown to serve as 

Knob Noster High School Mathematics Teacher for the 2017-2018 

school year.   

  

Mr. Brown graduated with a Bachelor’s Degree in Computer Science & 

Mathematics in 1998 and a Master’s Degree in Teaching in 2012 from 

the University of Central Missouri.  Mr. Brown has served as the high 

school math teacher at Rich Hill R-IV School District for the past five 

years, following two years teaching math in the Henry County R-1 

School District.  Previous to his teaching career, Mr. Brown served as a contractor for the United 

States Navy and United States Army as a software engineer. 

  

Mr. Brown brings extensive real-world application to his math classroom, as well as a history of 

strong, positive relationships with students and staff.  When asked about the opportunity to teach 

at KNHS, Mr. Brown commented, “I am extremely pleased for the opportunity to mathucate 

young minds at Knob Noster High School!  My wife Tina currently works for the Knob Noster 

Middle School SPED Department. We live in Leeton with our UCM-bound twin sons, Daniel and 

Ryan.” 
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